
 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation over the last few days. 
 
As you are aware due to unforeseen circumstances we have had to close our school and this unfortunately 
could not be avoided. However, we thank you for your patience during this time.   
 
Our school will re-open as usual on Monday 10th June 2024 and we will expect all students to attend school 
in full uniform. Due to recent events please may you ask your child to enter the school premises via the 
green gate next to the leisure centre. All students are to gather in their tutor groups on the tennis courts at 
08:45 ready for an assembly with Mr Pritchard.  
 
Again, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Neil Pritchard 
Head Teacher 

 

 
 
  
 
  


